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degree they are known, of the earliest stages of the Chinese language and its ancestor. This introduction, because it
both summarizes and synthesizes earlier work and makes several original contributions, functions as a useful reference
work all on its own.
After Callimachus Stephanie Burt 2020-04-14 "This is a collection of free translations from the ancient Greek poet
Callimachus, whose surviving work includes the Aitia, a narrative elegy; the Iambi, short poems on occasional themes;
and the Hecale, a small-scale epic. The poet and critic Stephanie Burt has written contemporary adaptations of what she
calls "Callimachus's lyric, epigrammatic, and narrative genius for our times." These are not literal translations for
students of Greek, but instead free translations intended to bring poetry of classical antiquity into modern verse.
Considered a major poet in Greek and European readings but not yet in English, Callimachus is remembered for a few
sayings, among them 'mega biblion, mega kakon': a big, or long, or great book (an epic, for example) is a great evil,
or a big, bad thing. Burt's intention is to make Callimachus' 'miniaturist, irony-loving, anti-macho sensibility' more
accessible to Anglophone readers, with the advantage that Callimachus 'speaks without centuries of great English poets
who have already adapted him'"-Man-Bat (2021-2021) #1 Dave Wielgosz 2021-02-02 For years Kirk Langstrom has struggled with his monstrous alter ego,
Man-Bat, and the serum that transformed him. But he’s finally hit rock bottom following a devastating setback, and he’s
going to take his anger out on every single citizen of Gotham City. Will the combined might of Batman and the GCPD be
enough to stop Langstrom once and for all? Or will this just be the start of Man-Bat’s devastation?
Turned On Kate Devlin 2018-10-18 'Illuminating, witty and written with a wide open mind' Sunday Times The idea of the
seductive sex robot is the stuff of myth, legend and science fiction. From the myth of Laodamia in Ancient Greece to
twenty-first century shows such as Westworld, robots in human form have captured our imagination, our hopes and our
fears. But beyond the fantasies there are real and fundamental questions about our relationship with technology as it
moves into the realm of robotics. Turned On explores how the emerging and future development of sexual companion robots
might affect us and the society in which we live. It explores the social changes arising from emerging technologies,
and our relationships with the machines that someday may care for us and about us. Sex robots are here, and here to
stay, and more are coming. Computer scientist and sex-robot expert Kate Devlin is our guide as we seek to understand
how this technology is developing. From robots in Greek myth and the fantastical automata of the Middle Ages through to
the sentient machines of the future that embody the prominent AI debate, she explores the 'modern' robot versus the
robot servants we were promised by twentieth century sci-fi, and delves into the psychological effects of the
technology, and issues raised around gender politics, diversity, surveillance and violence. This book answers all the
questions you've ever had about sex robots, as well as all the ones you haven't yet thought of.
Shadow Slayer Laura A. H. Elliott 2012-09-01 Shadows will do anything to become human. You see their influence
everyday. You say things you don't mean or do things that aren't like you. You look, different. Friends you?ve known
forever suddenly never call. As a freshman, Roxie just wants to fit in which is impossible because she barely runs into
her friends at her huge high school. Adrianne's disappearance and Hayden's attention rock Roxie's world. But nothing
rocks it like the most gorgeous guy at school, Drew. And nothing is more important to Roxie than astral projecting back
to Planet Popular to solve the mystery of the map. But that changes when Drew invites Roxie to homecoming. Hayden warns
her that something's wrong. Why would a guy like Drew like Roxie anyway? Drew must want something. Hayden's right. Drew
is?different. Planet Popular was just the beginning. Part of a bigger world, the Shadow World. There's a war brewing
between the world of humans and the world of shadows. When the shadow invasion begins at Roxie's high school, she?ll
not only fight for her life but the lives of her family and friends, when she discovers she's the Shadow Slayer, the
one human who can save Earth from the shadow onslaught. But, Roxie can't even kill a spider. Oh yeah, there's an evil
English teacher, an enchanted play, a sword of Sandonian steel, a homecoming of horrors, and seven magic words too. 13
on Halloween, book 1, available everywhere and now also available as an audiobook too!
Apache Delivery Service #1 Matt Kindt 2022-01-05 Matt Kindt! Tyler Jenkins! A jungle horror story by Matt Kindt (Ether,
Mind MGMT) and Tyler Jenkins (Fear Case)! Two haunted men are on a hunt in the jungles of Vietnam, searching for clues
to a missing treasure trove of gold that was stolen from all over Asia by a Japanese general during World War II.
Eventually they find a series of hidden caves in the mountains near the coast. Bodies start showing up—murder victims
and mutilated corpses. There is a rumor that the caves and gold are protected by terrifying witches that have been
living in the cave system for thousands of years. As our warriors travel deeper into the mystery, they learn more
disturbing facts about each other and become paranoid of one another as they get closer and closer to the gold, while,
at the same time, a bizarre serial killer is hunting them down.
Heart of Flames Nicki Pau Preto 2021-04-27 The world is balanced on the edge of a knife, and war is almost certain
between the empire and the Phoenix Riders. Veronyka finally got her wish to join the Riders, but while she's supposed
to be in training, all she really wants to do is fly out to defend the villages of Pyra from the advancing empire.
Tristan has been promoted to Master Rider, but he has very different ideas about the best way to protect their people
than his father, the commander. Sev has been sent to spy on the empire, but maintaining his cover may force him to
fight on the wrong side of the war. And Veronyka's sister, Val, is determined to regain the empire she lost--even if it
means inciting the war herself. As tensions reach a boiling point, the characters all find themselves drawn together
into a fight that will shape the course of the empire--and determine the future of the Phoenix Riders. Each must decide
how far they're willing to go--and what they're willing to lose in the process.
The Impending Blindness of Billie Scott Zoe Thorogood 2021-03-11 Billie Scott is an artist. Her debut gallery
exhibition opens in a few months. Within a fortnight she'll be completely blind. Zoe Thorogood's first graphic novel is
a story about what it's like to get something you want, have it immediately taken away from you and then how you put it
all back together again. Set in a world of people down on their luck from Middlesbrough to London, it's a graphic novel
that speaks of post-austerity Britain and the problems facing those left behind. It's also the debut work of an

That Magic Mischief Susanna Allen 2021-10 A heartbroken amateur witch is in over her head after casting a spell that
actually works-will the handsome Irish artist she fancies come to her rescue? What was the point of being a witch if
Annabelle Walsh couldn't manage a spell to fix her broken heart? As a dedicated dabbler in all things esoteric, she
figured she could speed up her healing process when she's dumped out of the blue by her boyfriend... but nothing's
working. An idle wander into an unfamiliar new age shop adds the bit of magic in her life that she'd been looking for:
an interfering, mischievous Pooka called Callie who's determined to turn Annabelle's life around- mostly by turning it
upside down. Suddenly, Annabelle's too busy to brood, and her writing career begins to take off; in fact, it's during a
brainstorming session for an off-off-off-off Broadway theater production that she meets Jamie Flynn, an Irishman in New
York who seems to be keen at first sight, if not in love quite yet. As Annabelle gets her life back on track, she
starts to see the difference between a real life, a real career, and a real man... and all it took was a little magic
mischief.
Hidden Gypsy Magic Tena Stetler 2020-09-28 The Salem Wildlife Sanctuary is Gwen Taylor's life work. Her Irish Gypsy
heritage provides a hidden talent she uses to help the creatures under her care. But even her magical skills can't help
new rescues in dire need of veterinary care. The opportunity of signing on as the vet for Gwen's sanctuary dropped into
Brock Scutter's lap after he expanded his practice to include wildlife. The personal attraction he and Gwen experience
is undeniable the more their professional and personal lives collide. Touring the only "non-haunted" house in Salem
they both feel a spark of magic. A trip to his family's cabin uncovers a heritage he didn't know existed. If they want
a future together, it means facing the consequences of awakening hidden Gypsy magic and a race against the clock to
correct past wrongs.
Behind the Veil E. J. Dawson 2021-10 In 1920s Los Angeles, Letitia Hawking inhabits the veil between life and death.
Using her scrying bowl to experience the final moments of the deceased, Letitia brings what little closure she can to
her clients, allowing them to move on with their lives. Grief-stricken war widows and mourning families find peace when
they visit Letitia. She knows no such peace. For Letitia, it's penance.For Alasdair Driscoll, Letitia's abilities offer
the chance to save his beloved niece, Finola, from her nightmares and-as he fears-her growing insanity. But when
Letitia sees a shadowy figure attached to the Driscoll family, old fears of her unspeakable past in England surface.
She refuses to help him, despite his money and insistence. Instead, Letitia finds herself facing a father whose young
daughter has been kidnapped-the third girl to have gone missing in as many months. Evading a determined Mr. Driscoll, a
man used to getting his way, proves difficult. And as the darkness creeps in, Letitia makes the connection between the
missing girls and Finola: the shadows haunting her visions. Letitia thought she could find refuge in a new, burgeoning
city, far from her past. But she'll discover that unless she helps Mr. Driscoll rid his niece of her nightmares, the
shadows will haunt Letitia-risking not only her newfound sanctuary but also her very sanity.
Last Stand in Lychford Paul Cornell 2020-11-24 Celestial beings and human witches clash for the future of the human and
fairy worlds in Paul Cornell's Last Stand in Lychford. There are changes in the air, both in Lychford and in the land
of fairy. The magical protections previously employed by the town are gone, and the forces of darkness are closing in –
both figuratively and literally. Can Autumn and Lizzie save their community, and... well, the world...? Exploding
fairies, the architect of the universe and a celestial bureaucratic blunder make this a satisfying conclusion to the
ever-popular Witches of Lychford series. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
B.P.R.D.: The Devil You Know #15 Mike Mignola 2019-04-17 The finale! After fifteen years of B.P.R.D. comics, the series
reaches its explosive conclusion!
Chained To The Grave Andy Eschenbach 2022-01-26 The Old West springs to afterlife in otherworldly color! He may have
died at high noon, but he'll be back in the saddle by midnight! Outlaw Roy Mason has come back from the dead, chained
to the tombstone that marked his grave. It's a lawless time, a magical time, and the undead Roy soon finds himself
caught between a rock and a hard place as he sets out in search of treasure. But Roy, trying to do right by the wife
and children he left behind, soon finds out that everything is not always as it seems... A classic tale of gunslinging
revenge with a supernatural twist, Chained to the Grave presents western horror with a wholly unique visual style for a
tale as refreshing as a second first breath.
Canto II: The Hollow Men #5 David M. Booher 2021-02-03 Canto’s epic second adventure concludes! Canto has entered the
Valley of the Lionhearted and learned he can only lift the Shrouded Man’s curse by sacrificing his own clock. In doing
so, he could gain the power to finally defeat the Shrouded Man and free everyone in the Unnamed World. Will Canto give
up his own time to become the hero his people believe him to be?
ABC Etymological Dictionary of Old Chinese Axel Schuessler 2006-12-31 This is the first genuine etymological dictionary
of Old Chinese written in any language. As such, it constitutes a milestone in research on the evolution of the Sinitic
language group. Whereas previous studies have emphasized the structure of the Chinese characters, this pathbreaking
dictionary places primary emphasis on the sounds and meanings of Sinitic roots. Based on more than three decades of
intensive investigation in primary and secondary sources, this completely new dictionary places Old Chinese squarely
within the Sino-Tibetan language family (including close consideration of numerous Tiberto-Burman languages), while
paying due regard to other language families such as Austroasiatic, Miao-Yao (Hmong-Mien), and Kam-Tai. Designed for
use by nonspecialists and specialists alike, the dictionary is highly accessible, being arranged in alphabetical order
and possessed of numerous innovative lexicographical features. Each entry offers one or more possible etymologies as
well as reconstructed pronunciations and other relevant data. Words that are morphologically related are grouped
together into "word families" that attempt to make explicit the derivational or other etymological processes that
relate them. The dictionary is preceded by a substantive and significant introduction that outlines the author’s views
on the linguistic position of Chinese within Asia and details the phonological and morphological properties, to the
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exciting author who many are tipping to be a great new talent in the world of comics!
Redemption #1 Christa Faust 2021-02-03 The dusty desert town of Redemption survived the apocalypse but is hanging on by
a thread. A despot rules the town with an iron fist and controls its most precious resource: water. When that strongman
marks her mother for death, young Rose Obregon ventures into the perilous wasteland to seek the help of the legendary
gunslinger Cat Tanner, only to discover that the so-called “Butcher” is long retired, living in solitude, far from
what’s left of the world, and preferring to keep it that way. When Rose arrives on Tanner’s doorstep, with gunmen hot
on her trail, the Butcher has a choice to make: sit on the sidelines or pick up her guns and do what she does best?
Deep Beyond Vol. 1 Mirka Andolfo 2021-09-08 In an underpopulated future Earth, devastated by the dire consequences of
the millennium bug, the survival of mankind—and, maybe, of the planet itself—is handled by a small number of people.
These are talented scientists who, despite the adverse situation and the stupid feuds that continue to divide the small
number of people still alive, try to understand and study what is hidden in the depths of the abyss—something
mysterious and dangerous, which could eventually cause an even worse and more destructive catastrophe! The 100 meets
LOW, with a hint of Death Stranding in the brand-new sci-fi thriller series from acclaimed creator MIRKA ANDOLFO
(UNNATURAL, MERCY, SWEET PAPRIKA), teaming up with writer DAVID GOY, rising-star artist ANDREA BROCCARDO (Star Wars:
Doctor Aphra, Empyre: X-Men), and colorist BARBARA NOSENZO (The Ballad of Halo Jones). Collects DEEP BEYOND #1-6
The Brook in the Way Reverend Herman Page 1912
League of Legends: Realms of Runeterra (Official Companion) Riot Games 2019-11-05 Unlock the mysteries and magic within
League of Legends, one of the world's most popular video games, in this encyclopedic and collectible companion book
that explores the game's epic lore. Embark on a journey through the realms of Runeterra in this first-ever collectible
companion book, published to celebrate the game's tenth anniversary. Spanning the farthest reaches of this universe and
venturing into uncharted territory, this encyclopedic compendium connects players to the rich storytelling that
inspires all the action. Inside, you'll find: An expedition through eleven regions, chronicling conflicts, entrenched
rivalries, and covert alliances Hundreds of illustrations, including never-before-seen maps and artwork Insights into
the heroes, flora, fauna, architecture, politics, and technologies from all corners of this world Original narratives
that bring the cultures of Runeterra to life League of Legends is an online game played by millions of people around
the world, offering endless engagement with an expanding roster of champions, frequent updates, and a thriving esports
scene. This volume is an essential reference for fans everywhere.
Urbantasm: Book Two: The Empty Room Connor Coyne 2019-09-27 Urbantasm: The Empty Room is the second book in the magical
teen noir serial novel inspired by the author's experiences growing up in and around Flint, Michigan. John Bridge is
only two months into junior high and his previously boring life has already been turned upside-down. His best friend
has gone missing, his father has been laid-off from the factory, and John keeps looking over his shoulder for a
mysterious adversary: a man with a knife and some perfect blue sunglasses.As if all this wasn't bad enough, John must
now confront his complicated feelings for a classmate who has helped him out of one scrape after another, although he
knows little about who she is and what she wants. What does it mean to want somebody? How can you want them if you
don't understand them? Does anybody understand anyone, ever? These are hard questions made harder in the struggling
city of Akawe, where the factories are closing, the schools are crumbling, and even the streetlights can't be kept on
all night. John and his friends are only thirteen, but they are fighting for their lives and futures. Will they save
Akawe, will they escape, or are they doomed? They might find their answers in an empty room... in a city with ten
thousand abandoned houses, there will be plenty to choose from.
Born of Legend Sherrilyn Kenyon 2016-06-21 “It’s official Take a Psycho to Work Day. Why else would I be here?” Hunted.
Hated. Betrayed. Outcast Dagger Ixur is on the run for his life. As one of the most recognizable members of his royal
house, he has a bounty on his head that guarantees him no quarter from any friend or even family. But surrender isn’t
in him. He will fight to the bitter end. A resolve that is sorely tested when he narrowly escapes a trap that leaves
him severely wounded. With what he believes is his dying breath, he saves a boy born to an extinct race from a group
out to enslave the kid for his legendary abilities. Ushara Altaan has spent her entire life hating the Andarion royal
house that drove her entire species into virtual extinction. As a rare Andarion Fyreblood, she is sworn to end the
existence of any royal she finds. But when Dagger saves her son’s life, she is torn between her people and a debt that
can never be repaid. Yet worse than Dagger’s family that’s still out to end hers and him, are the League assassins
after him who will stop at nothing to claim the lives of her Tavali family. The only hope she has to save them all is
to put their future and her faith into the hands of the very enemy whose grandmother personally extinguished Ushara’s
legendary lineage. But how can she ever trust Dagger when he is a disinherited outlaw whose real name is synonymous
with betrayal?
Sonjaversal #1 Christopher Hastings 2021-02-03 THIS IS THE MOST IMPORTANT COMIC BOOK TO EVER COME OUT IN THE HISTORY OF
THE WORLD. Starring: RED Sonja, BLUE Sonja, GREEN Sonja, ORANGE Sonja, SAINT Sonja, HELL Sonja, and MANY, MANY, MANY
MORE! An evil god punishes Sonja's across dimensions. What’s the punishment? SONJA’S MUST KILL OTHER SONJA’S. The
battle for SONJA SUPREMACY BEGINS IN THE EVENT OF 2021, by CHRISTOPHER HASTINGS (Gwenpool) and PASQUALE QUALANO
(DIE!NAMITE)!
Tranquil Heights Megan Speece 2021-10-15 Katie Edgecomb is questioning everything she thought she knew. She thought the
family curse was fake, just a scary story her mom told her to keep her from misbehaving. The first-born daughters in
each of the last three generations lost their lives on their twenty-fifth birthdays, a series of tragic accidents
sending shock waves of grief through multiple generations. It isn't until Katie is faced with the real-time impacts of
the curse that she starts to believe it may be more than a story and she sets out to discover the origins of the
family's fabled curse. Her only clue lies in an exclusive girls' preparatory academy in Washington that was once an
asylum. There, she must face heart-break, ugly truths, and events so terrifying that they threaten to sever her very
ties to reality. She has no choice. Katie is pregnant, and she won't let her child become another life claimed by the
curse.
Hellblazer: Rise and Fall (2020-2021) #3 Tom Taylor 2021-02-02 In this final issue...it’s absolute rapture.
Fear Case Matt Kindt 2021-10-26 A new, horrific detective series by Matt Kindt (Ether, Mind MGMT) and Tyler Jenkins
(Grass Kings)! A no-nonsense Secret Service agent and his new-age partner investigate a mysterious box known as the
"Fear Case," which has appeared throughout history at sites of disaster and tragedy. Whoever comes into possession of
this case must pass it on within three days or face deadly consequences. The agents must track down this Fear Case
while staying one step ahead of a psychotic cult and the otherwordly forces behind the Case's existence. Collects Fear
Case #1-#4.
Future State: Swamp Thing (2021-2021) #2 Ram V. 2021-02-02 Humanity strikes back! The shadow of Swamp Thing Supreme
stretches across the globe as it has for centuries. The world is at peace, until a rebellious faction of humanity
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ignites their terrible plan, fueled by Woodrue Wilson’s appetite for power. But Swamp Thing, too, harbors a secret-one
he must reveal in order to restore peace to the planet once again. But it will cost him everything he has.
Life of Melody Mari Costa 2021-09-28 In this charming and full-color LGBT+ graphic novel first released as a webcomic,
a fairy godfather and a beast man raise a human baby together. A human child abandoned in the woods is discovered by an
unlikely pair: Razzmatazz, a fairy godfather, and Bon, a beast man. After quarreling over the best way to handle the
child, they finally agree to co-parent in the human world--for now, at least. What the two men don't expect is this
little arrangement will push them to discover more about themselves...and more about each other, which might result in
love. In this charming LGBT+ romcom, one temporary magical family might just become real! A book from the Seven Seas +
Hiveworks label.
If Birds Gather Your Hair for Nesting Anna Journey 2009 In this debut collection, Anna Journey invites the reader into
her peculiar, noir universe nourished with sex and mortality. Her poems are haunted by demons, ghosts, and even the
living who wander exotic landscapes that appear at once threatening and seductive. In these poems, her sly speaker
renames a pink hibiscus on display at Lowe's, "Lucifer's Panties"; another character chants, "I'd fall devil / over
heels over edge over oleander"; and one woman writes a letter to the underworld: Dear black bayou, once, by a river I
bit a man's neck. His scent: the raw teak air husked inside stomachs of six Russian nesting dolls--the ones in the
attic I pulled apart and open. The ones I pulled apart and open like Styrofoam cups.
Cosmoknights Hannah Templer 2019-10-23 Pan's life used to be very small. Work in her dad's body shop, sneak out with
her friend Tara to go dancing, and watch the skies for freighter ships. It didn't even matter that Tara was a
princess... until one day it very much did matter, and Pan had to say goodbye forever. Years later, when a charismatic
pair of off-world gladiators show up on her doorstep, she finds that life might not be as small as she thought. On the
run and off the galactic grid, Pan discovers the astonishing secrets of her neo-medieval world... and the intoxicating
possibility of burning it all down.
The Extraordinary Adventures Maurice Leblanc 2021-03-04 rsène Lupin, Gentleman Burglar is the first collection of
stories by Maurice Leblanc recounting the adventures of Arsène Lupin, containing the first eight stories depicting the
character, each was first published in the French magazine Je sais tout following the first on 15 July 1905. The
seventh features fictional English detective Sherlock Holmes.
The Monster of Elendhaven Jennifer Giesbrecht 2019-09-24 “A black tide of perversity, violence, and lush writing. I
loved it.” —Joe Hill Debut author Jennifer Giesbrecht paints a darkly compelling fantasy of revenge in The Monster of
Elendhaven, a dark fantasy about murder, a monster, and the magician who loves both. The city of Elendhaven sulks on
the edge of the ocean. Wracked by plague, abandoned by the South, stripped of industry and left to die. But not
everything dies so easily. A thing without a name stalks the city, a thing shaped like a man, with a dark heart and
long pale fingers yearning to wrap around throats. A monster who cannot die. His frail master sends him out on errands,
twisting him with magic, crafting a plan too cruel to name, while the monster’s heart grows fonder and colder and more
cunning. These monsters of Elendhaven will have their revenge on everyone who wronged the city, even if they have to
burn the world to do it. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
Fear Case #1 Matt Kindt 2021-02-03 Matt Kindt! Tyler Jenkins! A new, horrific detective series by Matt Kindt (Ether,
Mind MGMT) and Tyler Jenkins (Grass Kings)! A no-nonsense Secret Service agent and his new-age partner investigate a
mysterious box known as the ''Fear Case,'' which has appeared throughout history at sites of disaster and tragedy.
Whoever comes into possession of this case must pass it on within three days or face deadly consequences. The agents
must track down this Fear Case while staying one step ahead of a psychotic cult and the otherworldly forces behind the
Case's existence.
The Oyster Thief Sonia Faruqi 2018-10-02 Mermaid Coralline is engaged to the merman of her dreams. But when an oil
spill wreaks havoc on her idyllic village life and her little brother falls gravely ill, she embarks on a quest to find
a legendary healing elixir.Meanwhile, Izar, a human man, is on the cusp of an invention that will enable him to mine
the depths of the ocean. But when he finds himself transformed into a merman, he meets Coralline and joins her on her
quest, hoping the elixir will make him human again. The quest pushes then together, even as their separate worlds and
unspoken secrets threaten to tear them apart.Magnificent and moving, and set against a breathtaking ocean landscape,
The Oyster Thief is a richly imagined odyssey destined to become a classic.
Dune: A Whisper of Caladan Seas #1 Brian Herbert 2021-12-29 During the chaos of the legendary Battle of Arrakeen, a
group of Atreides soldiers get caved in. So while Paul Atreides meets his destiny in battle, Sgt. Vitt uses his
family’s gift of storytelling as a Jongleur to transport his men from their tomb to their homeworld of Caladan. Can
Vitt mentally transport them back to the lushness and vast oceans of Caladan and give them the gift of hope in the
darkness?
Luna #1 Maria Llovet 2021-02-17 For fans of Faithless and Die comes a new dark thriller from acclaimed writer & artist
Maria Llovet about a young woman named Teresa, who’s plagued by prophetic dreams that connect her to something
powerful, something...divine. When Teresa fatefully crosses paths with the Family of the Sun, she believes them to be
exactly what anyone else in the late ‘60s would expect - a hippie cult whose leader claims to have met the divine. But
secret blood rituals, powerful drugs and sex runneth amok will bring Teresa face-to-face with the truth about the
Family, herself and the dark secret behind her dreams.Immortality, magic and alchemy, and the true power of enduring
love collide in this new series for Mature Readers.
Sorted Jackson Bird 2020-08-04 An unflinching and endearing memoir from LGBTQ+ advocate Jackson Bird about how, through
a childhood of gender mishaps and an awkward adolescence, he finally sorted things out and came out as a transgender
man in his mid-twenties. When Jackson Bird was twenty-five, he came out as a transgender to his friends, family, and
anyone in the world with an internet connection. Assigned female at birth and raised as a girl, he often wondered if he
should have been born a boy. Jackson didn’t share this thought with anyone because he didn’t think he could share it
with anyone. Growing up in Texas in the 1990s, he had no transgender role models. He barely remembers meeting anyone
who was openly gay, let alone being taught that transgender people existed outside of punchlines. In this “soulful and
heartfelt coming-of-age story” (Jamia Wilson, director and publisher of the Feminist Press), Jackson chronicles the ups
and downs of growing up gender confused. Illuminated by journal entries spanning childhood to adolescence to today, he
candidly recalls the challenges and loneliness he endured as he came to terms with both his gender and his bisexual
identity. With warmth and wit, Jackson also recounts how he navigated the many obstacles and quirks of his
transition––like figuring out how to have a chest binder delivered to his NYU dorm room and having an emotional
breakdown at a Harry Potter fan convention. From his first shot of testosterone to his eventual top surgery, Jackson
lets you in on every part of his journey—taking the time to explain trans terminology and little-known facts about
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gender and identity along the way. “A compassionate, tender-hearted, and accessible book for anyone who might need a
hand to hold as they walk through their own transition or the transition of a loved one” (Austin Chant, author of Peter
Darling), Sorted demonstrates the power and beauty in being yourself, even when you’re not sure who “yourself” is.
Power Rangers Universe #1 Nicole Andelfinger 2021-12-29 What is the true origin of the Phantom Ranger? And what is his
connection to the Morphin Grid? From the moment he first appeared 24 years ago, fans have wondered about the origin of
the mysterious Phantom Ranger. Questions which have never been answered, until now... BOOM! Studios proudly presents a
limited series event that will delve into the deepest origins of the Power Rangers Universe. Origins that have the
Phantom Ranger at their heart.
The Lights Go Out in Lychford Paul Cornell 2019-11-19 Be careful what you wish for... Paul Cornell's The Lights Go Out
in Lychford continues the award-nominated Witches of Lychford series, described by Seanan McGuire as "Beautifully
written, perfectly cruel and ultimately kind." The borders of Lychford are crumbling. Other realities threaten to seep
into the otherwise quiet village, and the resident wise woman is struggling to remain wise. The local magic shop owner
and the local priest are having troubles of their own. And a mysterious stranger is on hand to offer a solution to
everyone's problems. No cost, no strings (she says). But as everyone knows, free wishes from strangers rarely come
without a price . . . At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
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League of Legends: Ashe - Warmother 2019-05-14 The first full-length comic series in the League of Legends universe,
delivering an epic journey through the Freljord! Raised in the savage wilds of the north, Ashe is an Iceborn, a warrior
gifted with a magical connection to her frozen homeland--and burdened by her mother's fanatical expectations. When they
set out on a dangerous quest for the truth behind an ancient myth, bonds are broken, secrets come to light, and
Runeterra is forever changed. Will young Ashe become the leader her people need? Or is destiny merely an empty dream?
Available in print for the first time, ASHE: WARMOTHER features the comics debut of Riot Games writer Odin Austin
Shafer, with stunning artwork by Russ Manning Most Promising Newcomer Award nominee Nina Vakueva (HEAVY VINYL).
The Right Side of Reckless Whitney D. Grandison 2021-07-13 He’s never met a rule he didn’t break… She’s followed the
rules her whole life… When they meet, one golden rule is established: stay away. Sparks fly in this edgy own voices
novel, perfect for fans of Sandhya Menon, S. K. Ali, and Kristina Forest. They were supposed to ignore each other and
respect that fine line between them… Guillermo Lozano is getting a fresh start. New town, new school, and no more
reckless behavior. He’s done his time, and now he needs to right his wrongs. But when his work at the local community
center throws him into the path of the one girl who is off-limits, friendship sparks…and maybe more. Regan London needs
a fresh perspective. The pressure to stay in her “perfect” relationship and be the good girl all the time has worn her
down. But when the walls start to cave in and she finds unexpected understanding from the boy her parents warned about,
she can’t ignore her feelings anymore. The disapproval is instant. Being together might just get Guillermo sent away.
But when it comes to the heart, sometimes you have to break the rules and be a little bit reckless…
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